
 

 

 

 
 

 

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS 
 

Notice of Drilling Activities on Nye, Baldock, Evelyn, 

Hiawatha, Kenabeek and Minnehaha 
 

Test holes are scheduled to be drilled on Nye Avenue, Baldock Street, Evelyn Avenue, 
Hiawatha Avenue, Kenabeek Street, and Minnehaha Avenue on or about May 24 and 
25, 2023.  Once started, the drilling will be completed within two (2) days.  Fourteen (14) 
test holes are planned for this area. 
 
The test hole drilling is being conducted to help assess the feasibility and cost of a 
gravity sewer system for this area. 
 
Residents are advised to keep a safe distance from the drill rig and to keep children and 
pets away from the drill site at all times. 
 
We understand that this project may cause you some inconvenience and we appreciate 
your patience and cooperation. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding this project please contact Dave 
Romanow, Acting Director of Infrastructure at 204-338-0306. 
 
Dated this 17th day of May, 2023. 
 
Rural Municipality of West St. Paul 
3550 Main Street 
West St. Paul, MB  R4A 5A3 
www.weststpaul.com 
 

http://www.weststpaul.com/

